
NOTICE OF VACANCY 
IN THE OFFICE OF COUNCILLOR


 SHADFORTH 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN


That three casual vacancies have arisen in the Office of Councillor for the Parish Council.

If by 29 October 2023 (14 days after the date of this notice) a request for an election form to fill said vacancies is made to:

Annette Simpson
Sherburn Hill Community Hub
Front Street
Sherburn Hill


by TEN electors for the said Parish (Ward), an election will be held to fill the said vacancy, otherwise the vacancy will be filled by co-option.

If an election is called, a poll will take place not later than 15 November 2023

Dated 15 October 2023






Annette Simpson
Parish Clerk
Shadforth Parish Council 

 
